Reagan Choir Club



Dear Reagan Elementary Parents and Students,

I will again be sponsoring a choir club this year open to 4th and 5th grade students. No auditions will be necessary, just a love of singing and performing. This is intended to be an advanced opportunity for students to learn vocal/choral technique and develop music reading skills. We will work on songs of the season, perform 2-4 times during the school year and learn about team work.

- The club will meet every Thursday morning 7:35—8:30 in the Reagan Music Room.
- Our first rehearsal will be on Thursday, August 27th. We will meet every Thursday excluding school vacation days) from August 27th—May 19.
- Parents will drop off students at door #2. The doors will be set to automatically unlock at 7:35 and lock at 7:50.

Students will be expected to attend all rehearsals and performances unless there is an emergency or he/she is absent from school due to illness. Students must also exhibit good behavior by following Reagan rules during rehearsals and performances.

Questions?	Want to help?	Email Mrs. Meg	g Edwards at medward	ds@brownsburg.k12	.in.us
*****	*****	****	******	*****	*****

Please detach and return to Mrs. Edwards by Friday, August 21st

Student Name:	
Student Grade/Teacher	
Parent Name:	
Parent Contact Info: Phone:	Email:
My student has permission to be a part of Reagan Cl als and perfomances is required. I will provide trans mancesl	
Parent Signature	